TOWN OF NORTH GREENBUSH

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING
FOR

US Route 4 Traffic and Pedestrian Improvement Project
from NY Route 43 to the Troy Border

NYSDOT PIN 1089.75

DATE: Tuesday - June 5%, 2018 at 6:30pm
LOCATION: North Greenbush Fire District #1 District Office
350 North Greenbush Road

The Town of North Greenbush and its consulting engineering team of Creighton Manning and Laberge
Group Engineering will conduct a public information meeting on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 at 6:30 pm at
the North Greenbush Fire District #1 Offices located at 350 North Greenbush Road, Troy, New York to
review the draft preliminary design and encourage public input for future US Route 4 Corridor
intersection construction safety improvements for vehicular and pedestrian traffic.

The Town received funding through the New York State Department of Transportation from the
Consolidated Appropriations Act to cover 80% of the project costs. Including the Town share, the budget
for this project is $9.829 million to improve traffic and pedestrian safety along the Route 4 Corridor at the
intersections of Bloomingrove Drive, Valley View Blvd., Winter Street Extension and Williams/Glenmore
Road, as well as and points between these intersections. Construction is expected to begin in 2019.

This public information meeting is intended to encourage public input into this Route 4 Corridor
transportation project from individuals, businesses, and local groups and agencies. Any suggestions and
or comments made at the meeting will be considered by the project team as the project is progressed.
Interested individuals who are not able to attend on this date may obtain project information, or submit
comments, by visiting the project website, Route4CorridorNG.com, or by writing to: Tony Germano,
Comptroller, 2 Douglas Street, Wynantskill, NY 12198 or by email to agermano@northgreenbush.org



